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From: Steven Gabel, MD, FACS <drgabel@gabelcenter.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 7:58 PM

To: City Recorder

Subject: Aurora airport lengthening

To whom it may concern:

I support the Aurora Airport runway lengthening safety improvement. This is vital for both the community and
safety for the users of aviation. This airport serves many of the sourrounding communities and needs to be
expanded.

Thank you.

Steve Gabel



